
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To address reliability issues and to meet growing 
electric demand, a new substation will be built on 
Reynolds Avenue in Rehoboth. To incorporate the 
new substation, upgrades are required to much of the 
existing electric distribution system.  

 
 

Project details: 

The Reynolds Avenue Project includes a new 
substation located on Reynolds Avenue in Rehoboth 
as well as upgrades to the local electric distribution 
system. Constructing a new substation and upgrades 
to both existing overhead (poles and wires) and 
underground electric distribution systems will improve 
service to the community.  

 
 

What to expect during construction: 

• Residents can anticipate increased activity 
and deliveries to and from the new substation 
location on Reynolds Avenue as well as work 
within the public streets throughout Rehoboth.   
This includes increased personnel presence, 
equipment utilization, as well as traffic 
restrictions in certain areas during active 
activities.  

• Restoration of any disturbed roadway/sidewalk 
areas. 

• Direct contact with our outreach team. If you 
have questions or concerns, please call or email 
our        team. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Reynolds Avenue Substation and Distribution Upgrades 

Rehoboth, MA | Winter 2023 

 

          Quick Project Facts: 

What: Reynolds Avenue Substation and 

Distribution Upgrades 

Where: Rehoboth, MA  

When: Spring 2020 – Fall 2026  

Hours: Mon – Fri, 7 AM to 5 PM 

*Occasional non-weekday work may be required. 

Questions? 

      781-570-1228 

      esacchetti@watkinsstrategies.com  


